Mureh 11, 1940

Desr Jenet Vaughan,

Thanke for your note letting me know that the Chegham
Erouplngs have bean confirmed. I am also glad to hesr that
some more materlial for counting and olassiflcation will be
coming along soon.

Last week and I went over wlth Tayler the state of the
evidenoe for varlaticn in A frequency in Oreat Britaln end in
Western Europe, with the interssting result that mcdern
Seandinavians differ from the Engligh In the opioslte directlon
from the Scottlieh and North Engliah, but that Ieslanders, who
weére undoubtedly coloniied more from Norway than from the
Britieh Isles, are a trifle more,entpemdlsgen than the Hcots;
in fact, the Seandlnavians have chenged very grestly since tlie
Viking age, precsumably by infiltration from Central and Eastern
Europes. Almost toplcal, 1adt 1ti

Woura sincerely,



